
Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission:
Vision:

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships

Mission:

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened

through Partnerships with parents and the community

1. Student and Staff Learning:

a. Rod has been meeting with members of the PHS staff individually to get to know

them and their perspectives on next steps for PHS. The meetings are informal and

semi-structured. So far 11 teachers have met with Rod. Any staff members who

are not available for summer meetings will have an opportunity to meet Rod

during dedicated time in the inservice days to begin the school year.

b. Students will have an opportunity to meet with the new principal to start the

school year. A community meet-and-greet will be tied to the grand opening of the

new CTE building.

2. Innovation and Recognition:

a. From Mr. Stephen Hadfield: -We received $16,750.52 from our 2020 CTE

Incentive Grant. This money will help ensure we meet all the needs of our new

CTE Facility.

b. Students earned 206 total dual credits through MSTC for the 2020-21 school year

for a total cost savings of $31,645.90.

3. Looking Ahead:



a. We are preparing to move the CTE classes into the new building and shift

learning spaces around within PHS. Ms. Maria Landgraf is exploring creating a

high school art room in what has been the family and consumer science rooms

near the cafeteria. This will allow the high school students to stay in the building

for art.


